
 

 

 

 

 

SUPPLEMENTARY AGENDA 

15th Feb 2022  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

18.1   BOTHWELL TOWNSHIP 
 
Clr Honner received the below letter from Mrs Kathy Eyles regarding works maintenance issues, capital 
works item and notice board at Bothwell. 
 

 
 
 
The Works and Service Manager will provide feedback on each of the items in the letter at the February 
Council meeting. 
 
The Bothwell Office has been asked to update the notice board at Bothwell. 
 
 
 
FOR DISCUSSION 



 

18.2   AUTOMATED EXTERNAL DEFIBRILLATOR HAMILTON OFFICE AND BOTHWELL OFFICE 

 

Councillor Campbell would like to discuss locating the Automated External Defibrillator (AED) in the Hamilton 

Office and Bothwell Office outside the building so they are visible from the street and available 24 hours per 

day 7 days a week to the public. 

Council could consider purchasing AED Wall Cabinets: Semi-Recessed with Alarm that will be wired 
into the building's security system, hence the alarm will be triggered when the door of the AED wall 
cabinet is opened — making it widely-known that an emergency is in progress. The AED could sit 
inside the white cabinet with a see-through door. 
 
Council may also wish to advise the community by placing ad's in the local digest and register the AED 
on the Department of Health and Human Services.     
 
 

Recommendations:  
 
That the Manager of Development and Environmental Services purchase two AED Wall Cabinet: Semi-
Recessed with Alarm that will be wired into the building's security system, so that the alarm will be 
triggered when the door of the AED wall cabinet is opened — making it widely-known that an 
emergency is in progress. Install the AED in the wall cabinets of both buildings so they are visible from 
the street. 
 

18.3   UPGRADE OF PHONE SYSTEM AT THE HAMILTON OFFICE AND BOTHWELL OFFICE 

The Deputy General Manager discuss the need to upgrade the phone system at the Hamilton and Bothwell 

Offices as Telstra have announced that it would be exiting the ISDN network by mid-2022. 

Recommendations: 

That Council approve a budget allocation of $20,000 in 2021/2022 budget to upgrade the phone system, at 

the Hamilton and Bothwell Offices before the end of May 2022. 

 

18.4 CLEANING FOR COUNCIL PREMISES 

The Manager of Development and Environmental Services and Works & Service Manager would like Council 

to consider an additional budget allocation to employee a dedicated cleaner for Council premises. 

The Environmental Health Officer has developed the following business case for Council to consider: 



 



 



 

 

Recommendations: 

1. The General Manager approve the creation of the above position and an allocation be included in 

the 2022/2023 Budget. 

2. Consideration be given to seeking Council approval for a budget allocation for the remainder of 

2021/2022 to enable this position to be advertising and appointed as soon as possible. 
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